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Registration is now closed.  Walk-ins are welcome!

Butzel Long, in partnership with the Consulate General of Mexico,
is hosting a complimentary reception during SAE World
Congress 2016.

You are cordially invited to attend.

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 | 5:30-7:30 pm

Butzel Long | 150 West Jefferson, Ste. 100, Detroit, MI 48226

Please RSVP to attend.

Questions should be directed to Jocelyn Pomaranski at
pomaranski@butzel.com or 313.225.7075.


